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CWA District 1/IBEW Local 2213 and IBEW New England Regional Bargaining Committees met with the 

Company today at the Rye Town Hilton in Rye ,New York. 

The CWA District 2-13 / IBEW Mid-Atlantic Regional Bargaining Committees also met with the Company 

today at the Rye Town Hilton. 

Both Committees were joined by District 1 Vice President Chris Shelton, District 2-13 Vice President Ed 

Mooney and CWA Chief of Staff Ron Collins. 

Discussions today centered on the issue of jobs being returned to our bargaining units. The Unions have 

requested information from the Company which will be presented during meetings scheduled to take 

place tomorrow.  

We will not allow VERIZON to destroy the Middle Class 

Stay Strong – Stay United   

Mobilize! 


